
 

GFC Standing Committee Report 

Committee: GFC Academic Appeals Committee 

For the Period of July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

 

Members:    

2021 – 1 Graduate Academic Grade Appeal  

M. Helstein (designated Chair), D. Smither, D. Rockerbie, J. Hamm, L. Saville 

2022 – 1 Undergraduate Academic Grade Appeal/1 Undergraduate Academic Offence penalty 
appeal/1 Undergraduate Non-Academic Offence Discipline Hearing 

M. Helstein (designated Chair), D. Smither, D. Rockerbie, A. Dodd, S. Scott 

M. Helstein (designated Chair), D. Smither, D. Rockerbie, A. Dodd, S. Scott 

M. Helstein (designated Chair), D. Smither, D. Rockerbie, H. Kletke, A. Adeno-
Mensah 

Meeting Overview: During the period of July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022, 4 cases (1 
undergraduate grade appeal, 1 graduate level grade appeal, 1 undergraduate academic offence 
penalty appeal, and 1 non-academic offence discipline recommendation) were considered with 
decisions being made by the GFC Academic Appeals Committee.  

Special Mention:  Membership of the GFC Academic Appeals Committee changes depending 
on whether it is an undergraduate or a graduate appeal as well as if there are any conflicts for 
committee members. The committee is supported by Jodie Gallais, Director, University 
Secretariat and the Governance Office.  

 

Dr. Michelle Helstein, Ph.D. 
Chair, Academic Appeals Committee 
Vice-Provost & Associate Vice-President (Academic) 

 


